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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 4, 1977 

Dear Bob: 

Although I have written to you since our most 
recent visit to Thunderbird Country Club, I 
wanted to add a note of appreciation for all that 
you did to make our stay there such a relaxing 
and enjoyable one. The beautiful flowers which 
greeted us on our arrival, and the incomparable 
hospitality you offered, helped to make this 
vacation a very special one for the Ford family. 

Betty joins me in sending our warm personal 
regards to you and Sally. 

President 
Thunderbird Country Club 
Rancho Mirage, California 
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